
 District Accountability Meeting Notes 
 May 18, 2022 

 Financial: Ron Patera 
 ●  We reviewed the Fund Balance: Savings Account 
 ●  Funding Assumptions 
 ●  Capital Needs: Capital projects that are not included in the $400,000 

 ○  Examples are H-Vac at the High School 
 ○  Gym floors resurfaced at the High School 
 ○  Any parking lot repairs 

 Continued Information: 
 ●  Frontier High School is still for sale. 

 UIP Plans: 
 ●  We went over Running Creek Elementary’s UIP plan 
 ●  Agreement was made that the remainder of the UIP plans will be 

 presented in the fall. 
 ●  UIP plans are due to the state in October 

 Parent Survey: 
 ●  During a fall meeting we will be putting together a parent survey, these 

 surveys will be ready for fall parent teacher conferences. 
 ○  This way schools can have the surveys on chromebooks in the 

 hallway for parents to fill out prior to their conference or following 
 their conference. 

 ●  We will be adding pandemic questions to the survey. 
 ●  There needs to be a question regarding if they are new to the district or 

 not. This way we can keep track of the influx that is coming to our district. 

 Next meeting will be September 21, 2022 


